
By Web Portal 

September 15, 2023 

Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UE-230664 – Puget Sound Energy’s 2024-2025 Short-Term Firm Energy and 
Capacity Request for Proposals Summary Report 

Dear Executive Director and Secretary: 

On August 15, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed a request for proposals seeking offers 
for products to meet PSE’s capacity needs for calendar years 2024 and 2025 (the “2024-2025 
Short-Term Capacity/Firm Energy RFP”) with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (the “Commission”) in Docket UE-230664. PSE also released the 2024-2025 Short-
Term Capacity/Firm Energy RFP on August 15, 2023, and requested that respondents submit 
proposals in response to the 2024-2025 Short-Term Capacity/Firm Energy RFP on or by 
September 6, 2023. 

PSE hereby submits this informational filing, which includes the following documents: 

• This filing letter;

• Attachment A, which includes the proposal summary report and associated
appendix; and

• a Certificate of Service.

The information contained in the summary report is based on the original proposal information 
provided to PSE at the close of the bidding period on September 6, 2023.  
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If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact Zac 
Yanez, Consulting Energy Trader, at (425) 456-2784 for additional information. If you have any 
other questions please, contact me at (425) 456-2090.  

Respectfully submitted, 

PUGET SOUND ENERGY, INC.,  

 
Jason Kuzma  
Assistant General Counsel 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P. O. Box 97034 
Bellevue WA 98009-9734 
Phone: 425.456.2090 
Email: jason.kuzma@pse.com 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Nash Callaghan, Commission Staff 


